
 

If a Parent Has a Potential Child Protection Concern Within the School 

 

I have a concern about my/a 
child’s safety

I can talk to the Form Teacher

If I am still concerned, I can talk 
to: Mrs Law-Designated Teacher 

for child protection or               
Mrs Wilson, Mr Montgomery-

Deputy Designated Teachers for 
child protection or                       

Mr Thompson, Principal               

If I am still concerned, I can 
talk/write to the Chair of Board 

of Governors, Mrs Fitzpatrick

At any time I can talk to the local Children’s Services Gateway Team or the 
PSNI Central Referral Unit at 101


